
 
	 We	are	excited	to	offer	Gertens’	spring	plant	fundraiser	to	support	
Deerwood	PTO!			Gertens	offers	a	variety	of	annuals,	perennials,	and	potted	
plants.		Gift	cards	are	also	available	in	increments	of	$25,	$50,	and	$100.		If	you	
haven’t	decided	on	your	plant	selections	for	this	season,	a	gift	card	is	a	great	
way	to	support	Deerwood	and	shop	later.		Gift	cards	are	also	great	for	Mother’s	
Day!	

Please read the important information below for 2021: 

• We will	be	using	the	online	fundraising	system.			This	is	a	wonderful	option	for	this	
year,	as	it	eliminates	the	exchange	of	papers	between	families	and	school.		In	
addition,	it	is	user	friendly!		Please	use	the	following	website	and	ID	code	to	order: 

  
 Online website:  www.gertensfundraising.com 
 Enter ID code for Deerwood PTO:  219 

• Under “seller’s name,” please type in “Deerwood PTO.”  All orders will be  
sorted by the paying customer’s last name.   

• If a neighbor, grandparent, or a family friend is ordering to support Deerwood, 
he/she would individually order and pay for their order online.  On delivery day, 
each paying customer can pick up their own order OR the Deerwood family 
can pick up for their extended family and friends. 

• One thing to note is you may notice differences in prices than in the past.  When 
we use the online program, Gertens sets the prices for the plants.  In the past, 
Deerwood has been able to set the prices for each item.  Some items are higher in 
price than in the past, while other items are lower. 

•Order	deadline	is	Thursday,	April	8th.	  

• Plant	delivery	day	is	Wednesday,	May	5th. 
(Your order will be available in the Deerwood gymnasium between 2 - 5:00pm.) 

	If	you	have	questions	or	need	help	ordering,	please	contact	Mary	Walker:			
walkermarym@aol.com	or	952.200.3930	

Thank	you	so	much	for	supporting	Deerwood!

http://www.gertensfundraising.com

